
 
MEMORANDUM 

 
To:   File  
 
From:  Andrew Green 

Counsel to Commissioner Kara Stein  
U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission  
 

Date:  May 28, 2015 
 
Re:  Discussion with Heather Slavkin and Brandon Rees, AFL-CIO 
 
On Wednesday, May 27, 2015, Andrew Green, Robert Peak, Caroline Crenshaw, and 
Chris McHugh, counsels to Commissioner Stein, met with Heather Slavkin and Brandon 
Rees of the AFL-CIO.   

Among the topics discussed were the Commission’s proposed rules to implement 
sections 953(a), 953(b), 954, and 956 of the Dodd-Frank Act. 

 


